Xmas Message

Battle Dementia Big Society project, wish you all a Very Happy Christmas and a
Prosperous and Healthy New Year. Below a message from Grant Shapps

Dear Gareth,

Grant has asked me to thank you for your email and for me to reply on his behalf.

Grant would like to thank you for keeping him updated about the ongoing success of Battle
Dementia. It is a fantastic example for other such initiatives and just goes to show what
affect other such Big Society projects can achieve in our community. If Grant can be of
any assistance please don't hesitate in getting in touch.

With kind regards

Nicholas Langley



